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NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 
THE STUDY 

The Upper Thames River Conservation 
Authority (UTRCA) and the City of 
London have initiated a Schedule B 
Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (EA) Study through its 
consultant AECOM.  The focus of the 
study is to review ways to manage and 
improve the Broughdale dyke.  The 
alternatives include regular 
maintenance, erosion protection, 
reconstruction of the dyke, increasing 
the height of the dyke, and extending 
the dyke upstream. 
 
A Public Information Center (PIC) will be 
held to present an overview of the study 
and alternative solutions including their 
evaluation.  You will be able to view 
display boards, speak with study team 
members and give us your input. The 
PIC will be a drop-in event and no 
formal presentation will be made. 
Details of the PIC are as follows: 
 
Date:  Wednesday June 20, 2018 
Place: Kings University College, Broughdale Hall Room BH104 (266 Epworth Avenue) 
Time:  5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
 
We would like to hear from you. 
Public consultation is an important part of this study. Contact us to provide comments or 
request more information. 
 
Mr. Paul Adams CPT     Mr. Adam Spargo, B.Sc.   
Environmental Planner    Project Manager    
AECOM Canada     AECOM Canada 
250 York Street, Suite 410    250 York Street, Suite 410 
London ON, N6A 6K2    London ON, N6A 6K2  
Tel: 519 673-5873     Fax: 519 673-5975 
Email: paul.adams2@aecom.com   Email:  adam.spargo@aecom.com  
 
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public 
record of the study. The study is being conducted according to the requirements of the 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment, which is a planning process approved 
under Ontario’s Environmental Assessment Act. 


